
Important Dates 
November 26: Report Cards sent via email. On Tuesday you will 
receive your child’s report card. Remember that Mighty 5s starts with a 
focus on social emotional learning, and as the year goes on you will begin to 
see that focus include more academic tasks. Our program is designed to set 
the stage for success in life and in school. As you read your child’s report 
card, keep this in mind. 
December 5: Expo, 530-7 pm Our first Mighty 5 STEAM Expo will 
take place after Thanksgiving. We look forward to sharing our learning from 
the first PBL unit about butterflies and moths. Our classroom will be open 
for viewing 530-6 pm. 
December 18: Mighty 5s Gingerbread Revue, 630 pm Mark 
your calendar for the show. Plan on bringing your child to the classroom at 
615, then you will head to the multipurpose room. We’ll enter through the 
stage door and the show begins at 630 sharp. 

A2STEAM Mighty 5s News 
November 8, 2024 



Helping Others & 
Making Choices

November has been great fun, both inside and out. The SNOW 
was a big hit! Please send outside gear every day-hats, 
mittens, coats, snow pants and boots. In the classroom, we’ve 
been working on rhyming pairs, identifying and sorting shapes, 
and refining letter formation in names. In Idea Lab, students 
are designing buildings on paper, and they’ll try their hand at 
building next week. In Music, students worked to write a song 
about what they are thankful for at school. There is much to be 
thankful for and we are enjoying our time with your children 
every day.  

Happy Thanksgiving!


